From: Gill Watson
Sent: 30 September 2013 11:58
To: Planning
Subject: 1301295F

In support of planning application as above, at Swalcliffe Park Equestrian, I feel outdoor arenas would be a good advantage to upgrade an already promising facility for training riders and horses.

Gill Watson FBHS, MBE

